

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Kindness in words creates confidence. Kindness in thinking creates profoundness. Kindness in giving creates love."

Lao Tzu

April 16, 2015

**Dear Families:** 

Welcome back! I hope your Easter break proved to be one that was restful, thoughtful and blessed. Coming back to school, we head into the home stretch of another academic year. I asked all our students, on Monday, if they could finish the year strong; and they said they would!

We had a very successful registration for the 2015-2016 academic year. We will have some open houses during the end of April and May. If you know someone who is considering St. Stan's please encourage them to contact us before classes begin to close! There is currently room in most grade levels.

We are gearing up for our first middle school dance in several years. It will take place on Friday, April 17<sup>th</sup>. Our students and teacher chaperones are very excited to dance the night away. This type of event expands our students' social growth and in a very fun way allows them the chance to learn social skills. We are currently working on a similar event for Moms and Sons and Dads and Daughters in early fall for our preschoolers through fourth graders.

Finally, I invite all of you to attend our final HSA meeting next Wednesday, April 22<sup>nd</sup> at 7pm. Our middle school science fair will also take place that evening in the gym.

As we welcome spring and warm weather, I look forward to celebrating the successes of all our students as the year winds down.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

ralinconico

Principal